
 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term Newsletter 5 
 Friday 27 June 2025 

 

17 school days of the year left and so much to do. It’s gone really quickly! Lots of warm weather coming 
next week so please make sure children come to school prepared with water bottles and hats.  
 

Coming up in the next two weeks of school… 

 

 Week beginning 30 June Week beginning 7 July 

Monday Year 4 at the Big Sing Woodchurch High 
Y1/2 Visit to Church 

Y6 Matinee Production 1:30pm 
Y6 Production 6pm 

Tuesday F2 visit to Church Full Governing Body Meeting 

Wednesday Class Transition Morning Y6 at Chester Cathedral Leavers Service 

Thursday F1 Sports Day on the field Y6 Production 6pm 

Friday Lunchtime football for Y3/4 Share the Learning – final one this year 

 

Then on Saturday 5 July it is the Summer Fair! Lots of work and organisation has gone into this and we are 

looking forward to a great event. Weather currently looking a bit like last year’s weather, possibly a bit 

damp, but plenty of time for that to change between now and then. This week we had the football and 

quidditch tournaments in school and the children had great fun and are looking forward to the finals. 

 

Additional Term Dates coming up… 

You can find lots of these on the new school website in the calendar section. Please take a minute or two to 

go through this and make a note of any key dates for you. We are adding to this on a regular basis.  

https://www.stpeters-heswall.wirral.sch.uk/calendar    

 

Attendance Update 
 

Percentage Attendance in 2024-2025 

So far this year % National so far this year % 

95.7 94.8 

 

Transition Day 

On Wednesday morning all the children will be going into their new classes for a couple of hours to meet 

the teachers and their new class mates. Children should go into their classes as normal where they will be 

registered before then moving to their new classroom.  At the end of the day each child will bring home a 

letter confirming their class for next year.  

We have made provision for those Y6 children who will be in as well as any other children leaving at the 

end of the year.  

https://www.stpeters-heswall.wirral.sch.uk/calendar


 

 

 

 

Reports 

Teachers are just in the process of finalising the end of year reports. You will receive these as a hard copy 

on Friday 11 July. A variety of other information will also be sent to you electronically – more details to 

follow on this. Year 6 parents will also receive the SATs results at the same time.  

 

Share the Learning 

Here are the details for the final one of these this year. Share the Learning will return again next year on a 

½ termly basis.  

 

Wirral Dance Festival 

Miss James took her dance club to perform at the Floral Pavilion last week for the Wirral dance festival and 

they did the school proud. It was a lovely event and they did their routine so well. Thanks to Miss James for 

all her hard work.  

 



 

 

 

  

 

Sporting Updates 

We hosted 2 of our sports days last week and both went really smoothly. Many thanks to all those who took 

part and helped, especially Miss James who did a great deal of work to get these going. The fina spoets 

day featuring F1 takes place this week. 

 

Congratulations to the Year 5/6 footballers who have battled through to the final of the Houlihan Cup with a 

4-3 semi final win at Brookdale.  We will let you know when the final is! 

 

More congratulations to the Y3/4 footballers who won the tournament at Activity for All this week. After 

winning all their matches they needed a draw in the final game. After a titanic battle v Barnston where both 

sides played really well they drew 0-0 to win the trophy.  

  

In addition to this we recently took a team to the Diamond cricket tournament at Heygarth where the team 

won all their games. Fantastic achievement.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

Community Event 

This event is being hosted in our school hall on Sunday 29th June – 

still time to get tickets, it should be a really nice event.   

 

 
Final Prayer 
As a church school I always think it is good to end the newsletter 

with a prayer for the weekend. This was written by Mrs Fruins Y2 

spelling group. 

Dear Heavenly Father, 
Thank you for school, education, learning and teachers, 

Thank you that we can live a happy life with healthy food and clean 
water. 

Thank you for special friends and family. 
Help us to be kind to everyone so there are 'no outsiders'. 

Thank you for all of your beautiful creation that we can discover and 
enjoy. 

In Jesus' name 
Amen 

 
And this one was written by Miss Ward’s class.  

Dear God, 
 

Thank you for our school, our teachers, and the chance to learn something new each day. 
Help us to be kind to one another, to work hard, and to always try our best. 

Guide us in our PETER'S values and Firm Foundations. 
May our hearts be open to growing in wisdom, friendship, and faith. 
Help us to teach each other that there are no outsiders in our world. 

Amen. 

Have a lovely weekend.   

 

Dave Wallace 

Headteacher 

Website: http://www.stpeters-heswall.wirral.sch.uk   
X: @heswallstpeters  

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/heswallstpeters 

http://www.stpeters-heswall.wirral.sch.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/heswallstpeters

